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GOOD LUCK MESSAGE TO THE GIBRALTAR BADMINTON TEAM 
 
The Minister for Sport, the Hon Edwin Reyes has sent the following message of good 
luck to the Gibraltar Badminton Team. 
 
“On behalf of everyone in Gibraltar I wish the best of luck to the Gibraltar Badminton 
Team participating in the Mediterranean Cup being held in Italy. 
 
The Government of Gibraltar is conscious that participation in international events is 
very important for the development of sports in Gibraltar.  I am confident that you will 
benefit from your participation in this important competition and that you will prove to 
be worthy representatives of Gibraltar. 
 
I wish you all an enjoyable and fruitful stay in Italy, as well as a safe journey back 
home.”  
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